
  
CITY CLERK 

  
Extract of Item EY7.29 of the Etobicoke York Community Council meeting held on June 
26, 2007.   

Other Items Considered by the Community Council  

(The Community Council is authorized to take certain actions without Council’s approval.)   

EY7.29 ACTION   Transactional  Ward:  5  

 

Shaver Avenue North - Speed Limit Amendment  

(May 31, 2007) Report from Director, Transportation Services, Etobicoke York District  

Committee Recommendations 
The Etobicoke York Community Council recommends that City Council:   

1.  rescind the existing 40 km/h speed limit regulation on Shaver Avenue North between 
Burnhamthorpe Road and Northhampton Drive; and   

2.  approve a 40 km/h speed limit on Shaver Avenue North between Burnhamthorpe Road 
and Bloor Street West.  

Financial Impact   

Type of Funding Source of Funds Amount 

Available within current budget Transportation Services Operating 
Budget 

$300.00 

   

Summary 
The purpose of this report is to obtain approval to extend the south limit of the existing 40 km/h 
speed limit on Shaver Avenue North, from Northhampton Drive to Bloor Street West.  

Currently, the section of Shaver Avenue North between Burnhamthorpe Road and 
Northhampton Drive has a posted speed limit of 40 km/h. The section of road between 
Northhampton Drive and Bloor Street West has a legal speed limit of 50 km/h. However, for 
regulatory continuity, a 40 km/h speed limit is recommended on Shaver Avenue North, on the 
entire section between Burnhamthorpe Road and Bloor Street West.   

Background Information 
May 31, 2007 staff report   

(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2007/ey/bgrd/backgroundfile-4545.pdf)

  

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2007/ey/bgrd/backgroundfile-4545.pdf
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Attachment 1   

(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2007/ey/bgrd/backgroundfile-4546.pdf)   

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The Etobicoke York Community Council requested the Director, Transportation Services, 
Etobicoke York District, to study reducing the speed limit from 50 km/h to 40 km/h on Shaver 
Avenue from Dundas Street West to Bloor Street West, and to report to its September 10, 2007 
meeting.   

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2007/ey/bgrd/backgroundfile-4546.pdf

